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Head Office:  25 Cabot Square, London E14 4QZ          T: 020 7282 2000          www.orr.gov.uk 

 

24 March 2021 

New track access contract between Rail for London (Infrastructure) Limited 
and MTR Corporation (Crossrail) Limited (MTR)  

Pursuant to an application made on 15 January 2021 under section 18 of the 
Railways Act 1993, and having consulted you and MTR, I am directing you to enter 
into the track access contract as described in the annex to this letter, no later than 
24 April 2021. 

You shall be released from the duty to enter into the track access contract if MTR 
does not enter into it as described on or before 24 April 2021. 

A copy of these directions has been sent to MTR. 

                               

 

Ian Williams 

Duly authorised by the Office of Rail and Road 

 

Ian Williams 
Senior Track Access Manager  
Telephone 020 7282 2092 
Ian.williams@orr.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

Rail for London (Infrastructure) Limited 
5 Endeavour Square 
London  
E20 1JN 
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Annex 

 
The attached track access contract. 

 


